
LENTEN SERIES CONCLUDES AT SAINT MARK 

On Wednesday, April 13th, Saint Mark welcomed Reverend Rick Somerville, 
pastor of Friendship UMC and Ann Hope UMC, as guest preacher in the last 
of a weekly series of Lenten Services in our community. One hundred 
fourteen people attended the service in the Sanctuary and met afterwards in 
the gym for an awesome lunch prepared by Donna Jaynes and Saint Mark 
disciples. 





 

The weirdest looking 

mini-eggplants I’ve 
ever seen. They were 

delicious, though. 

Tasted like grapes!



EASTER SUNDAY, APRIL 17, 2022

We had a beautiful day and a beautiful worship service on Easter Sunday. Thank 
you to all who contributed flowers to make our Living Cross a gorgeous one! 

Praise be to God!



Is that Jesus on the 
horizon? 

He is risen! 






